Tulsa University
Washburn College
Washington University

ATHLETIC DIRECTORS' ASSOCIATION of the MISSOURI VALLEY CONFERENCE

Office of the
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Address
Washington University
Saint Louis, Missouri

December 12, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball oach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":-

Just recently, Dr. Ewerhardt received a letter from President Owens stressing the point that institutions holding membership in the NGAA should lend their entire support to the NCAA basketball tournament, and asked Dr. Ewerhardt to write each member in the Fifth District accordingly.

Thought you would be interested in receiving a copy of the letter sent out by Dr. Ewerhardt.

With kind personal regards

A. E. Eilers

Executive Secretary

AEE: mk